No(r)ster Family History

Search results

Birthplace: Bedwellty, Wales

Benger, Phyllis (*1909 - †2007)	2
Norster, Alfred Ronald (*1910 - †1911)	3
Norster, Alice Victoria (*1897 - †1897)	4
Norster, Eunice Ruby (*1923 - †2012)	5
Norster, Harold (*? - †?)	6
Norster, Harold Albert (*1907 - †1992)	7
Norster, Hazel Ione (*? - †?)	9
Norster, Jean Frances (*1934 - †1985)	10
Norster, Leonard George (*1925 - †2013)	11
Norster, Marian (*1924 - †2004)	12
Norster, Nesta May (*1912 - †1915)	13
Norster, Patricia (*1939 - †2003)	14
Norster, Percy Roy (*1903 - †?)	15
Norster, Reginald Roy (*1904 - †1951)	16
Norster, Robert Roy (*1910 - †?)	17
Norster, Rosina Elsie (*? - †2004)	18
Norster, William Henry Francis (*? - †2019)	19
Norster, William George Alan (*1929 - †1986)	20

Phyllis Benger

*13 Aug 1909 - †Apr 2007

Father: ???

Mother: ???

Husband: Robert Roy Norster (*1910 - †?)

Child: Barbara Norster (*? - †?)

Birth: 13 Aug 1909

Bedwellty, Wales

Wedding: Bedwellty, Wales

(Robert Roy Norster)

Death: Apr 2007

Blaenau Gwent, Wales

Alfred Ronald Norster

*13 May 1910 - †14 Feb 1911

Father: William George Norster (*1864 - †1929)

Mother: Emily J Probert (*1867 - †1943)

Siblings: William George Norster (*1890 - †?)

Samuel John Norster (*1890 - †?)

William George Norster (*1891 - †1970)

Love Rosina Norster (*1893 - †?) Emily Beatrice Noster (*1895 - †?) Alice Victoria Norster (*1897 - †1897) Samuel John Norster (*1898 - †1976) Richard Henry Noster (*1900 - †1970)

Percy Roy Norster (*1903 - †?)

Reginald Roy Norster (*1904 - †1951) Harold Albert Norster (*1907 - †1992) Robert Roy Norster (*1910 - †?) Nesta May Norster (*1912 - †1915)

Birth: 13 May 1910

Bedwellty, Wales

Baptism: 7 Aug 1910

Aberystruth, Monmouthshire, Wales

Death: 14 Feb 1911

Bedwellty, Wales

Alice Victoria Norster

*26 Oct 1897 - †26 Nov 1897

Father: William George Norster (*1864 - †1929)

Mother: Emily J Probert (*1867 - †1943)

Siblings: William George Norster (*1890 - †?)

Samuel John Norster (*1890 - †?)

William George Norster (*1891 - †1970)

Love Rosina Norster (*1893 - †?) Emily Beatrice Noster (*1895 - †?) Samuel John Norster (*1898 - †1976) Richard Henry Noster (*1900 - †1970)

Percy Roy Norster (*1903 - †?)

Reginald Roy Norster (*1904 - †1951) Harold Albert Norster (*1907 - †1992) Alfred Ronald Norster (*1910 - †1911) Robert Roy Norster (*1910 - †?)

Nesta May Norster (*1912 - †1915)

Birth: 26 Oct 1897

Bedwellty, Wales

Death: 26 Nov 1897

Bedwellty, Wales

Eunice Ruby Norster

*4 Jul 1923 - †5 Dec 2012

Father: William George Norster (*1891 - †1970)

Mother: Trissie Langley (*1895 - †1970)

Siblings: Hazel Ione Norster (*? - †?)

Florence Joan Rosina Norster (*1918 - †2000)

Patricia Norster (*1939 - †2003)

Husband: Thomas Charles Carter (*? - †1995)

Birth: 4 Jul 1923

Bedwellty, Wales

Wedding: Crickhowell, Wales

(Thomas Charles Carter)

Death: 5 Dec 2012

Harold Norster

*? - †?

Father: Harold Albert Norster (*1907 - †1992)

Mother: Elizabeth Ann James (*1902 - †1988)

Siblings: Margaret Elizabeth Norster (*? - †?)

Eric Roy Norster (*? - †?)

Birth: Bedwellty, Wales

Death: Bedwellty, Wales

Harold Albert Norster

*12 May 1907 - †6 Sep 1992

Father: William George Norster (*1864 - †1929)

Mother: Emily J Probert (*1867 - †1943)

Siblings: William George Norster (*1890 - †?)

Samuel John Norster (*1890 - †?)

William George Norster (*1891 - †1970)

Love Rosina Norster (*1893 - †?) Emily Beatrice Noster (*1895 - †?) Alice Victoria Norster (*1897 - †1897) Samuel John Norster (*1898 - †1976) Richard Henry Noster (*1900 - †1970)

Percy Roy Norster (*1903 - †?)

Reginald Roy Norster (*1904 - †1951) Alfred Ronald Norster (*1910 - †1911) Robert Roy Norster (*1910 - †?) Nesta May Norster (*1912 - †1915)

Wife: Elizabeth Ann James (*1902 - †1988)

Children: Margaret Elizabeth Norster (*? - †?)

Eric Roy Norster (*? - †?) Harold Norster (*? - †?)

Birth: 12 May 1907

Bedwellty, Wales

Wedding: Bedwellty, Wales

(Elizabeth Ann James)

Baptism: 24 Jul 1907

Aberystruth, Monmouthshire, Wales

Death: 6 Sep 1992

Blaina, Gwent, Wales

Note:

a) 1911-Census: 8 Stones Houses, Blaina, Monmouthshire, WalesnnBIOGRAPHY: The Scotsman 26 September 1935, Page 16nnBIOGRAPHY: RUGBY ALL BLACKS WIN AGAIN WELSH SIDE NO TEST FOR NEW ZEALANDERS CAUGHEY OUTSTANDINGnnBIOGRAPHY: Abertillery and Cross Keys, 6; New Zealanders, 31. The combined forces of Abertillery and Cross Keys did not provide the severe test to the All Blacks at Abertillery that had been anticipated, and the tourists won by five goals and two tries, 31 points, to two penalty goals, 6 points. Judging by this, the New Zealanders' first game in Wales, it does not appear that the Principality possess a club side strong enough to overcome the powerful All Blacks' combination . The Welsh forwards gave a good account of themselves. Some of their rushes, in which Berrow, Ward, Norster, and Williams showed up prominently, being admirably carried out, but the men behind displayed uncertainty, particularly in defence. Some of the tackling, indeed, was distinctly weak. George proved the best of the home threequarters , often using his speed to advantage, and R. G. Brown, at full back, played a strong game, fielding and kicking safely. The halves, Richardson and Thornbury, worked pluckily, without, however, being able to make much headway against a rocklike defencenCAUGHEY AND OLIVER DO WELL Caughey and Oliver, of the All Blacks' back division, not only ran strongly, but handled cleverly, Caughey being the outstanding player in the game. The backing up of the New Zealanders was a feature of the play, the forwards as well as the backs revealing remarkable ability to snap up stray passes and to take full advantage of weak tackling. Hart began the game very well indeed, and it was unfortunate that he fell lame and had to go to full back in place of Gilbert in the second half. In a strange position he proved good

enough for the occasion. Of the All Blacks' forwards, McKenzie, Collins, and Wynyard were always to the fore. Good kicks by Richardson and Ivor Jones enabled the combined team to threaten danger in the early play, when the All Blacks, although facing the sun, derived some advantage from the wind. The tourists, however, rapidly settled down, and following a good kick by Caughey, a pass by Oliver sent in Hart for a fine try.nWELSH TACKLING POOR The Welsh forwards retaliated with strong pushes, while half-hearted tackling by the backs almost conceded a try, and Caughey only just failed to drop a goal. Then Gilbert missed with an attempt at a penalty goal, and Tindill showed up strongly in a very fast run, which, with the home defence beaten, would have brought a try had his final pass not been forward. Again the home side attacked, the forwards making determined rushes, while Richardson, having deceived two opponents, was brought down near the line. However, McKenzie took advantage of a mistake by R. G. Brown, after Wynyard had dashed through, and Obtained a try which Gilbert converted. There followed a series of exciting incidents near the home line and, in turn, H. E. Brown and Caughey (two) secured further tries, those by Caughey being converted by Oliver, Thus the All Blacks changed ends with a lead of 19 points.nWELSH SIDE'S IMPROVEMENT An improvement in the play of the Welsh side followed the interval. Richardson put in a strong run, and George, taking a difficult pass, sprinted hard for the line, the movement ending in a strong dribble by the home forwards which Hart just checked in time. A little later the tourists were penalised, and R. G. Brown kicked a goal. The Welsh forwards did some hot pressing after this, but the All Blacks defended well, and when they forced their opponents back King took advantage of weak tackling to add a try that Oliver converted. Then R . G. Brown kicked another penalty goal for the home side, but the New Zealanders had the last word. H. E. Brown crossing for a try, to which Gilbert, with a magnificent kick from the touch-line, added the extra points. The crowd numbered about 30,000.nTeams: ABERTILLERY AND CROSS KEYS. H- G. Brown (Cross Keys); T. Jones (Aberlillery), Idris Griffiths (Abertillery), Ivor Jones (Cross Keys) and Ii. Gcorec (Abetillery); H. Richardson (Aberiillcry) and C. Thornbury (Cross Keys): W. Ward (Cross Keys). T. Williams (Cross Keys), K. Jones (Cross Kevs), ir. IJerrow (Abertillery), G. Jlorgnn (Abertillery), H. Norster (Abertillery), E. Jones (Abertillerv). and IS. Yearsley (Cross Keys.)nALL BLACKS.—G. Gilbert; tt. F. Jlart, C..J. Oliver, and H. E. Brown; T. II. C. Causlicy and E. W. Tindill; B. S. Sadler; C. Tepper, A. Ijunbonrn. G. T. Adkins, R. M. M'Kenzie. It. 11. King, W. B. Collins, J. G. Wynyard, and 11 F. il'Lean.nnWILL: NORSTER, Harold Albert of 12 River Row Blaina Gwent died 6 September 1992 Probate Brighton 11 November Not exceeding £125000 9251322459K

Hazel Ione Norster

*? - †?

Father: William George Norster (*1891 - †1970)

Mother: Trissie Langley (*1895 - †1970)

Siblings: Florence Joan Rosina Norster (*1918 - †2000)

Eunice Ruby Norster (*1923 - †2012) Patricia Norster (*1939 - †2003)

Husband: Thomas Maldwyn Powell (*1920 - †2011)

Children: Richard W Powell (*? - †?)

Gillian E Powell (*? - †?)

Christopher M Powell (*? - †?)

Birth: Bedwellty, Wales

Wedding: Bedwellty, Wales

(Thomas Maldwyn Powell)

Death: Kent

Jean Frances Norster

*15 Feb 1934 - †Nov 1985

Father: Richard Henry Noster (*1900 - †1970)

Mother: Alberta Frances Benger (*1900 - †1972)

Siblings: William Henry Francis Norster (*? - †2019)

Leonard George Norster (*1925 - †2013)

Husband: John R Powell (*? - †?)

Children: Graham S Powell (*? - †?)

Martin J Powell (*? - †?)

Frances Jayne Powell (*? - †?)

Birth: 15 Feb 1934

Bedwellty, Wales

Death: Nov 1985

Blaenau Gwent, Wales

Leonard George Norster

*6 Oct 1925 - †Jun 2013

Father: Richard Henry Noster (*1900 - †1970)

Mother: Alberta Frances Benger (*1900 - †1972)

Siblings: William Henry Francis Norster (*? - †2019)

Jean Frances Norster (*1934 - †1985)

Wife: Evelyn Marian King (*? - †?)

Children: Robert Leonard Norster (*? - †?)

Janet Angela Norster (*? - †?)

Birth: 6 Oct 1925

Bedwellty, Wales

Death: Jun 2013

Monmouthshire

Note:

a) MARRIAGE: South Wales Gazette - Friday 29 March 1946n NORSTER - KING The marriage was solemnised at St. Peter's Church, Blaina on Saturday, with the Rector, Rev. C. W. Kelly, B.A. officiating. of Able Seaman Leonard George Norster, younger son of Mr. and Mrs. R. H. Norster. of 22, Churchstreet, Blaina, and Wren Evelyn Marion King, third daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Leonard King, of Part-street, Blaina. The bride, who was given away by her father, was attired in W.R.N.S. uniform, and the bridegroom was also in uniform. The bridesmaids were Miss Margaret King, sister of the bride, who wore a brown dress with accessories to tone, and Miss Jean Norster, sister of the bridegroom, who wore a blue dress covered by a wine-coloured coat and blue accessories. The bride's mother wore a navy two-piece with accessories to tone, whilst the bridegroom's mother wore a pink dress covered with a navy coat with navy accessories. The reception was held at the bride's home and subsequently the happy couple left for Bournemouth for their honeymoon.

Marian Norster

*4 Sep 1924 - †26 Oct 2004

Father: Samuel John Norster (*1898 - †1976)

Mother: Elsie Eliza Rossiter (*1900 - †1970)

Siblings: Sheila Norster (*? - †?)

Rosina Elsie Norster (*? - †2004)

Husband: Reginald Bowden-Williams (*1920 - †1977)

Children: Kenneth Bowden-Williams (*? - †?)

Irene Bowden-Williams (*? - †?) Peter Bowden-Williams (*? - †?)

Birth: 4 Sep 1924

Bedwellty, Wales

Wedding: 15 Jan 1945

Bedwellty, Wales

(Reginald Bowden-Williams)

Death: 26 Oct 2004

Aberbeeg, Gwent, Wales

Funeral: Aberbeeg Cemetery, Gwent, Wales

Nesta May Norster

*16 Sep 1912 - †30 Oct 1915

Father: William George Norster (*1864 - †1929)

Mother: Emily J Probert (*1867 - †1943)

Siblings: William George Norster (*1890 - †?)

Samuel John Norster (*1890 - †?)

William George Norster (*1891 - †1970)

Love Rosina Norster (*1893 - †?) Emily Beatrice Noster (*1895 - †?) Alice Victoria Norster (*1897 - †1897) Samuel John Norster (*1898 - †1976) Richard Henry Noster (*1900 - †1970)

Percy Roy Norster (*1903 - †?)

Reginald Roy Norster (*1904 - †1951) Harold Albert Norster (*1907 - †1992) Alfred Ronald Norster (*1910 - †1911)

Robert Roy Norster (*1910 - †?)

Birth: 16 Sep 1912

Bedwellty, Wales

Death: 30 Oct 1915

Bedwellty, Wales

Patricia Norster

*26 Apr 1939 - †19 Jan 2003

Father: William George Norster (*1891 - †1970)

Mother: Trissie Langley (*1895 - †1970)

Siblings: Hazel Ione Norster (*? - †?)

Florence Joan Rosina Norster (*1918 - †2000)

Eunice Ruby Norster (*1923 - †2012)

Husband: Colin George Reece (*1939 - †2012)

Children: Colin David Reece (*? - †?)

Andrew Reece (*? - †?)

Nicola Patricia Reece (*? - †?)

Birth: 26 Apr 1939

Bedwellty, Wales

Wedding: Bedwellty, Wales

(Colin George Reece)

Death: 19 Jan 2003

Blainau, Gwent

Percy Roy Norster

*1 Jul 1903 - †?

Father: William George Norster (*1864 - †1929)

Mother: Emily J Probert (*1867 - †1943)

Siblings: William George Norster (*1890 - †?)

Samuel John Norster (*1890 - †?)

William George Norster (*1891 - †1970)

Love Rosina Norster (*1893 - †?)
Emily Beatrice Noster (*1895 - †?)
Alice Victoria Norster (*1897 - †1897)
Samuel John Norster (*1898 - †1976)
Richard Henry Noster (*1900 - †1970)
Reginald Roy Norster (*1904 - †1951)
Harold Albert Norster (*1907 - †1992)
Alfred Ronald Norster (*1910 - †1911)
Robert Roy Norster (*1910 - †?)
Nesta May Norster (*1912 - †1915)

Birth: 1 Jul 1903

Bedwellty, Wales

Baptism: 23 Sep 1903

Aberystruth, Monmouthshire, Wales

Death: Bedwellty, Wales

Reginald Roy Norster

*16 Aug 1904 - †22 Nov 1951

Father: William George Norster (*1864 - †1929)

Mother: Emily J Probert (*1867 - †1943)

Siblings: William George Norster (*1890 - †?)

Samuel John Norster (*1890 - †?)

William George Norster (*1891 - †1970) Love Rosina Norster (*1893 - †?)

Emily Beatrice Noster (*1895 - †?) Alice Victoria Norster (*1897 - †1897) Samuel John Norster (*1898 - †1976) Richard Henry Noster (*1900 - †1970)

Percy Roy Norster (*1903 - †?)

Harold Albert Norster (*1907 - †1992) Alfred Ronald Norster (*1910 - †1911) Robert Roy Norster (*1910 - †?) Nesta May Norster (*1912 - †1915)

Wife: Madge Gregg (*? - †1974)

Children: Ronald Gregg Norster (*? - †?)

William George Alan Norster (*1929 - †1986)

Birth: 16 Aug 1904

Bedwellty, Wales

Wedding: Bedwellty, Wales

(Madge Gregg)

Baptism: 14 Sep 1904

Aberystruth, Monmouthshire, Wales

Death: 22 Nov 1951

The Blaina and District Hospital, Nantyglo, Monmouthshire

Note:

10s 3d.

^{a)} 1911-Census: 8 Stones Houses, Blaina, Monmouthshire, WalesnnWILL: NORSTER Reginal Roy of 25 Part-street Blaina Monmouthshire died 22 November 1951 at The Blaina and District Hospital Nantyglo Monmouthshire Administration Llandaff 1 January to Madge Norster widow. Effects £296

Robert Roy Norster

*13 May 1910 - †?

Father: William George Norster (*1864 - †1929)

Mother: Emily J Probert (*1867 - †1943)

Siblings: William George Norster (*1890 - †?)

Samuel John Norster (*1890 - †?) William George Norster (*1891 - †1970)

Love Rosina Norster (*1893 - †?) Emily Beatrice Noster (*1895 - †?) Alice Victoria Norster (*1897 - †1897) Samuel John Norster (*1898 - †1976) Richard Henry Noster (*1900 - †1970)

Percy Roy Norster (*1903 - †?)

Reginald Roy Norster (*1904 - †1951) Harold Albert Norster (*1907 - †1992) Alfred Ronald Norster (*1910 - †1911) Nesta May Norster (*1912 - †1915)

Wife: Phyllis Benger (*1909 - †2007)

Child: Barbara Norster (*? - †?)

Birth: 13 May 1910

Bedwellty, Wales

Wedding: Bedwellty, Wales

(Phyllis Benger)

Baptism: 7 Aug 1910

Aberystruth, Monmouthshire, Wales

Death: Pontypool, Wales

Note: a) 1911-Census: 8 Stones Houses, Blaina, Monmouthshire, Wales

Rosina Elsie Norster

*? - †2004

Father: Samuel John Norster (*1898 - †1976)

Mother: Elsie Eliza Rossiter (*1900 - †1970)

Siblings: Sheila Norster (*? - †?)

Marian Norster (*1924 - †2004)

Husband: William Fenton (*? - †?)

Child: John Robert Fenton (*? - †?)

Birth: Bedwellty, Wales

Death: 2004

Clackmannanshire, Scotland

Note:

^{a)} BIOGRAPHY:A Rosina Elsie Norster is registered as dying in Clackmannanshire, Scotland, aged 83

which fits, but she would have been Rosina Elsie Fenton - this is shown as 'other names' nnBIOGRAPHY: Rosina was in the W A A F at the time of their engangement.

William Henry Francis Norster

*? - †18 Nov 2019

Father: Richard Henry Noster (*1900 - †1970)

Mother: Alberta Frances Benger (*1900 - †1972)

Siblings: Leonard George Norster (*1925 - †2013)

Jean Frances Norster (*1934 - †1985)

Wife: Cora Bell (*1923 - †1997)

Children: Beryl Anne Norster (*? - †?)

Jean Norster (*? - †?) Jill Norster (*? - †?)

Birth: Bedwellty, Wales

Wedding: Nthmbld S RD

(Cora Bell)

Death: 18 Nov 2019

Stafford, Staffordshire

Funeral: 11 Dec 2019

Stafford Crematorium

Note:

^{a)} BIOGRAPHY: Note copied from 'Freindsreunited.co.uk' on 17/11/2001 from Blaina Infants School, High Street, Blaina.nHarry Norster I have lived in Stafford for 50 years have 3 girls Beryl Jean and Jill and 7 grandchildrennnOCCUPATION: Runs a market stall in Abergavenny.n"Fine Chinaware at very reasonable prices.nWe specialise in Doulton Ladies, Masons and Aynsley."nnDEATH: Published in: Staffordshire Newsletter.nPassed away peacefully on 18th November 2019, Aged 95 years. Will be sadly missed by all of his family and friends. Funeral service will take place on Wednesday 11th December 2019, 11.00am at Stafford Crematorium. Family flowers only, donations if desired will be for Dementia UK. All enquiries to Robert Nicholls Funeral Directors, Stafford. Tel: 01785 25368

William George Alan Norster

*10 Nov 1929 - †1 Jan 1986

Father: Reginald Roy Norster (*1904 - †1951)

Mother: Madge Gregg (*? - †1974)

Sibling: Ronald Gregg Norster (*? - †?)

Wives: Joyce Jones (*? - †?)

Irene Connorton (*1937 - †2005)

Children: Deborah Norster (*? - †?)

Mark S Norster (*? - †?) Julie Norster (*? - †?)

Alan Gregory Norster (*? - †?) Reginald Paul Norster (*? - †?) Sherrill Lyn Norster (*? - †?)

Birth: 10 Nov 1929

Bedwellty, Wales

Wedding: Middlesborough, Durham

(Irene Connorton)

Death: 1 Jan 1986

County Cleveland

Notes:

a) South Wales Gazette - Friday 19 October 1956 nBlaina Man Posed as R.A.F. Officer Alleged Prosecution For Trial on Procuring Charge A Blaina man who was alleged to have procured a 17-yearold Pontllanfraith girl by means of Is false pretence was committed for trial at the next Monmouthshire Assizes when he appeared at an adjourned special court at Blackwood on Monday. The man was William George Norster 26, of 44. Hope Street Blaina It was claimed at last week's hearing that Norster told the girl that he was the son of a bus company proprietor, that he was a flying Officer, and that his father was seriously ill. and later that his father was dead. On the night before he said he had to leave for the R.A.F. he and the girl were intimate. Evidence was given that Norster was already married, with a four year-old child, and was not the son of a company proprietor. Mr Glyn Davies, County prosecuting Solicitor, told the court that in fact Norster had only been a leading aircraftsman in the RAF and not a flying officer. When the proceedings were resumed on Monday, evidence was given by Dr. Leonard Alexander Ogilvie, a gynaecologist at St. David's hospital, Trodegar. The girl's mother told the court that she met Norster for the first time at the dance at a Pontllanfraith club on Monday, July 22nd. He introduced himself as Alan Reames. Two days later he asked for her permission to become engaged to her daughter. She told him that if he waited until the girl was 18 she would probably be favourable. Asked by Mr Glyn Davies what her opinion of Norster was at that lime, she replied: "I thought be was a fast worker." He definitely stated that he was single. She agreed with Mr Arthur Davies, representing Norster, that the accused had stated that even if he were engaged he did not intend to get married for some time.n"COURTSHIP"nAt this stage, Mr Glyn Davies stated that although it had earlier been thought to take separately a further charge against Norster that of obtaining £3 by means of a false pretence, it had now been decided to take it simultaneously.nMr Davies alleged that Norster during the period of his "courtship" with the girl had been introduced by her as Alan Reames to a man who kept a grocery store at Pontllanfraith.nOn a later date, Norster went to the store and borrowed some money from this man.n"TEMPORARILY EMBARRASED"nWilliam Demaid of Springfield Stores, Pontllanfraith, said he had lent Norster £3. Norster, whom he knew as Reames, told him that he was "temporarily embarrased" and would pay the money back the next day. He had not seen him since.nHe did not think, however, that he would have lent the money if Norster had not said he would pay him back the next day.nDetective-constable Frank Parry said that on August 29th he went to Blaina with the girl's mother who pointed Norster out to him in the street.nHe then interviewed him in the police station at Blaina that day.nHe told Norster "I have received a complaint that you posed as Alan Reames, that you were a single man and that you proposed to the girl and told her parents that you were a single man, and believing your intentions honest she allowed you to have

intercourse"nNorster, after caution, replied: "I told Mr Harris here (another police officer) that I called myself Alan Reames. I have been no good. I have done wrong and I will have to pay for it" he claimed.n"LEADING AIRCRAFTSMAN"nDetective-constable Parry then told Norster that he would be taken into custody and detained at Blackwood police station.nLater that day Norster told him: "I have made a mess of things all my life. All this is my fault and I don't want to drag anybody into it. I will pay for what I have done and start afresh" he alleged.nDetective-constable Parry said that he found that Norster had only been a leading aircraftsman in the RAF and not a flying officer as he had told the family.nReplying to Mr Arthur Davies, Parry said that he was a married man with one daughter.nMr Davies: If your daughter was 17 or 81 years old, would you take her there? (the club in Pontllanfraith where the girl met Norster when she was accompanied by her parents)nDetective-constable Parry replied: No, sir.nAfter a short retirement the magistrates found that there was a case to answer on each of the charges, and as stated, committed Norster for trial at the next Monmouthsire Assizes.nn South Wales Gazette - Friday 09 November 1956 nWilliam George Alan Norster of 44 Hope Street, Blaina was sent to prison for nine months at Monmoutshire Assizes at Newport yesterday after he had been found guilty of procuring an 18-year-old Pontllanfraith girl.

b) Irene Connorton is mother of: Deborah Norster (*?), Mark S Norster (*?), Julie Norster (*?), Alan Gregory Norster (*?) and Reginald Paul Norster (*?)

c) Joyce Jones is mother of: Sherrill Lyn Norster (*?)